
The Da
 

ily Shoe
DAY 3 July 13, 2022

Juniors & Cadets Doubles Warm-Up Tournament

Ben Webb, interim junior director, wanted to 
create a fun activity for the Cadets and Juniors 
before their competition begins on Thursday 
afternoon. As a way to get the kids excited and 
ready for competition, Ben decided to invite the 
kids to have a Doubles Tournament in the arena 
on Wednesday evening after the regular sessions 
had completed for the day. 

This event also served as a great opportunity for 
fellowship and meeting new people. There are 
several here this year that have never attended a 
World Tournament before and this year is their 
very first experience. It has been a year since  
some of these cadets and juniors have seen each 
other, and for some longer than 2 years.  It's great 
to see familiar faces again. 

OUR FOREIGN HORSESHOE FRIENDS HAVE RETURNED 

Sports is about participation. It brings individuals, communities and countries together and, in doing so, 
often bridges cultural, ethnic and national divides. But when COVID-19 became a serious health risk, it 
took a heavy toll on the world of sports, both in the professional and in the recreational spheres.
Many sporting events were postponed or canceled due to the risk of mass gatherings.  Now that border 
restrictions have lifted in several countries, we are glad to see the return of our foreign friends to the 
NHPA World Horseshoe Tournament. In attendance this year are participants from South Africa, 
Germany, Sweden, Canada, and Norway. 

https://www.neptuneisland.com/


For all of the latest news coverage on the 2022 World Tournament please check out these websites.

https://www.knoe.com/
https://www.hannapub.com/ouachitacitizen/
https://www.thenewsstar.com/
https://www.myarklamiss.com/
https://www.kedm.org/news

NHPA WEBMASTER - BLAINE SCOTT HAPPY BIRTHDAY

If you happen to see 
the NHPA webmaster 
Blaine Scott out and 
about the venue, wish 
him a Happy Birthday! 

Delegate Meeting Reminder 

As a reminder to ALL Charter presidents, 
you must submit your delegate names 48 
hours prior which is (Friday July 15th), to 
the start of the convention.

Please provide a list of the delegates names 
and the name of the delegate chairman to 
Gary Roberts email to:

gbroberts5542@yahoo.com. 

COMMENT/SUGGESTION BOX

Your Voice Matters, and we want your 
opinion. The comment/suggestion  box is 
located across from the stat room in the east 
hallway. Please feel to leave any ideas, 
suggestions or comments  on things that you 
feel that need updating or changes such as 
rules and bylaws, World Tournament ideas, 
or suggestions. All comments from the box 
will be reviewed and discussed by the 
Executive Council.  No COMMENT goes 
unread. 
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